Town of Griffith
Plan Commission Special Meeting
September 20, 2016

The September 20, 2016 Special Plan Commission meeting was called to order at 6:35 p.m. by Chairman
Larry Ballah with members Rob Bubala, Rick Ryfa, Tony Hobson, Stan Dobosz and Dave Maglish. Also
present was Town Attorney; Bob Schwerd, and Building Commissioner; Steve McDermott. Absent was
member Ken Ruesken and Recording Secretary; Veronica Horka.

Item #1 Resolution of the Town of Griffith Plan Commission approving an amendment to a
declaratory resolution approved and adopted by the Town of Griffith Redevelopment Commission.

Mr. Ryfa read aloud Resolution No. (Attached)

Mr. Ryfa then made a motion to approve Resolution of the Town of Griffith Plan Commission approving
an amendment to a declaratory resolution approved and adopted by the Town of Griffith Redevelopment
Commission seconded by Mr. Maglish. All favored, motion carried.

There being no further business before the Plan Commission a motion was made to adjourn the meeting.
All in favor, motion carried. Meeting was adjourned at 6:38 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted

Rob Bubala, Secretary

Veronica L. Horka, Recording Secretary



